
|Dec 13, 2023
Facilities & Construction Planning Council (FCPC)

Attendees: Sharon Blanton Olivia Chiarella Isabella Guhl-Erdie Raymond Gonzalez
Michael Horst Kevin McCullough Le, Trish Christopher Nitti Eddie Roberts
Shawn Cappellano-Sarver Terrell Williams Su Weber

Attached files: FCPC Agendas & Minutes

Notes
● Minutes from October were approved with no changes.
● Michael Horst was elected as Vice Chair

The committee approved the following recommendations:

Small visitor lot only for Trenton Hall visitors
Lot 3 chain should be moved to allow for additional general visitors who are
non-students
Formulate/Adopt protocols for parking/managing golf carts
Offer additional types of parking pass discounts (for example 1-week pass, 1-month
pass, 20% off lot 13 [Decker] passes)
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